Notes on toys, milk, health

By Barbara Bathony
ANP

Representatives of some

imitation low-fat dry milk have
actively sought to market this
product for use as infant for-
mula. These products are incor-
rectly formulated and poten-
tially harmful for infants. The
imitation low-fat dry milk have
legal requirements of the In-
legal requirements of the In-
fant Formula Act of 1980 for
infant formula,

The following programs, by
law, do not allow substitutions
of imitation products for the
dairy group requirements of

the daily diet: Women-Infant,
and children — W.L.C.; School
Food Service; and Older Alas-
kan's Commission Nutrition
Programs. Read the labels of
the product, and protect your-
self from low quality imitation
milk.

TOYS TOYS TOYS

Public Health Nursing is
again asking for donations of
toys for the clinic. If you have
any used or new (oys that you
would like to donate, please
call Ohn Office at 852-5600
Extension 304.

Thank you.
Pauline Olemaun

PHN Clerk



